Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

BID BULLETIN NO. 01

CILO 2022-015
October 3, 2022

Bid Bulletin No. 01 CILO 2022-015 (to be enclosed in the Technical Component) is hereby issued
for the information of Prospective Bidders relative to the bidding for the project
CONSTRUCTION OF GUARD POST (VARIOUS ELEVATION) AT ILOILO

INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.

A. The PRE-BID CONFERENCE for the project CONSTRUCTION OF GUARD
POST (VARIOUS ELEVATION) AT ILOILO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT at
BAC Office, Maintenance Building, CAAP Iloilo International Airport as
indicated in the PhilGEPs Posting Invitation to Bid with Reference Number 9062042

will be rescheduled:

ORIGINAL SCHEDULE: RESCHEDULED TO:

OCTOBER 7, 2022 at OCTOBER 7, 2022 at
1:00AM viavia Google 9:00AM via Google Meet
Meet App thru App thru

meet.google.com/siw-idaq- | meet.google.com/siw-idaq-gih

gih at the BAC Office, at the BAC  Office,
Maintenance Building, Maintenance Building, CAAP

CAAP lloilo International | Iloilo International Airport
Airport. Google Meet App
thru meet.google.com/siw-
idag-gih at the BAC Office,
Maintenance Building,
CAAP lloilo International

Airpo

B. All sealed envelopes must contain the Mode of Procurement: COMPETITIVE
BIDDING for the project. Failure to comply with this requirement will be a ground
for disqualification.

C. The CAAP-BAC reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive defects or
formality therein and to accept bids considered responsive and most advantageous to

the Government.

ERTO MONTELIJAO JR.
AC Vice-Chairman



https://digital-camscanner.onelink.me/P3GL/g26ffx3k

